
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE: 

SYSTEMS MAINTENANCE WINDOW 
 

 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA), wishes to advise its valued taxpayers that the 
Authority will be conducting systems maintenance from 2200hrs on Friday 18 July to 0600 
on Saturday 19 July 2025. 
 
The following systems and services may have intermittent connectivity during this period: 

 

• TaRMS 
• FDMS 

• Asycuda 

• eTIP 
• ECTS 

 
Any inconvenience caused is sincerely regretted. 
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